
Bulletin No. 1052

Friday  30th June 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

Thank you to all of you who came to watch the fabulous Footsteps show last Friday, it really was a 
tremendous performance from start to finish. We were all amazed at the talent on stage; clearly a great 
deal of commitment is needed to perfect so many dances. Thank you to Mrs. Hudson for all the time, hard 
work and love she invests in this show every single year.  Thank you all for donating raffle prizes and 
buying tickets, this raised over £100 which will be reinvested into performing arts in school.

Yesterday, our Head Cook, Mrs. Thompson, had an unannounced visitor from The Bradford Council 
inspection team. We had no doubt at all that she would, once again, be awarded a brilliant 5 Stars for 
Food Hygiene in school.  Mrs. Thompson and the catering team work hard to ensure that the kitchens is 
always spotlessly clean and that all procedures are followed perfectly.  Well done to them all!

Today we have enjoyed a wonderful, if not a little bit wet, Sports Day. All our pupils showed great 
competitive spirit and put their all into every single race. We loved watching our pupils take part in races 
including sprinting, long distance running, egg & spoon and even the Kindergarten Grand National!  Well 
done to everyone for their fantastic attitude and to Mr. Walker for running this special day.

Next week begins with the second Parents’ Consultations on Monday from 4.00pm-6.00pm for all pupils 
from Nursery to UVI.  On Tuesday & Wednesday morning, we are inviting parents in to watch the Early 
years & Infant Summer Celebration performances in the hall.  The shows will both start at 9.15am, doors 
will open at 9.00am.  On Thursday, all our pupils will have a picnic lunch (school provided) at the field for 
our annual Prize Giving Picnics.  The picnics are for pupils & staff only, but we will publish the winners of 
all prizes in the final Bulletin.  

Have a lovely weekend

Mr. Saunders& TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery







July

Monday 3rd July – Form 5 Trip to Saltaire
 - Parents’ Consultations 4.00pm-6.00pm

Tuesday 4th July – Infant Celebrations Performance A
   - Junior Transition Morning

Wednesday 5th July -  Infant Celebrations Performance B
Thursday 6th July – Prize Giving Picnics for all Classes 

  - Nursery trip to Hesketh Farm
Friday 7th July – School Closes for Summer

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 3rd – Friday 7th July 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Fish Fingers 
with Chips & 

Beans

Ham with New 
Potatoes, Peas 

& 
Bread and Butter

Spanish Chicken 
& 

Rice

Picnic Lunches 
(Prize Giving)

Student Choice:

Pizza & Chips

Sponge 
&

Custard

Iced Sponge 
Cake

Marble Cake Doughnuts

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option
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